
 
 

 
Contact: Capt. Chris Buchanan 

Telephone: 850-227-1115 
Email: cbuchanan@gcso.fl.gov 

  
  

 

PRESS RELEASE 
May 31, 2022 

INFANT HUMAN REMAINS DISCOVERED 
 

The Gulf County Sheriff’s Office received a call today, at approximately 2:47 PM, about 
the discovery of possible human remains at a construction site in Wewahitchka near the 
intersection of State Road 71 and Chipola Avenue.   

Deputies and Investigators responded to the scene.  The preliminary investigation revealed 
the mummified remains of an infant were discovered by workers in a mound of dirt.  
Investigators are working with the Medical Examiner’s Office for the 14th Judicial Circuit 
and the Florida Department of Law Enforcement.  

No further information is available at this time.   
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